
From : Marian Afriye-Opoku <mafriye-
opoku@sec.gov.gh>
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AUDITED ACCOUNTS-QTPLC
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QuantumGH fakumfi-ameyaw@quantumterminals.com

Re: APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION OF 2019 AUDITED ACCOUNTS-QTPLC

Wed, Apr 01, 2020 01:17 PM

2 attachments

Dear Francis,
We acknowledge receipt of your email dated 30th March, 2020 requesting a 45-day
extension to the deadline for submission of Audited Financial Statements.

The Commission has granted your request. You are expected to submit Quantum
Terminal PLC's Audited Financial Statements by 15th May, 2020.

As a condition of the approval, you are required to issue a statement
authorised by the company, through the GSE to your bondholders, informing
them that Quantum Terminal PLC's  Audited Financial Statements will be
published by 15th May, 2020. This announcement must be made by Friday,
3rd April, 2020.

Thank you.

Marian Afriye-Opoku

Senior Manager, Issuers Dept.

Securities & Exchange Commission

30, 3rd Circular Road, Cantonments

P.O.Box CT6181

Cantonments-Accra

Tel: +233-302-768970-2

Fax:+233-302-768984
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On Mon, 30 Mar 2020 at 11:57, Francis Akumfi-Ameyaw <fakumfi-
ameyaw@quantumterminals.com> wrote:

Hello Sir,
Kindly find attached an application for extension of deadline for
submission of QTPLC 2019 audited accounts

Thank you.

Francis Akumfi-Ameyaw
Accounts & Finance

DISCLAIMER:
This email (and it's attachment) is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or organization to
whom it is addressed. Any opinions or advice presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of  The Quantum Terminals Group Limited. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you
should not copy, modify, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in error
please notify the sender and delete this email from your system. Although this email has been checked for viruses
and other defects, no responsibility can be accepted for any loss or damage arising from its receipt or use.

SEC-Ghana Disclaimer

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error, we apologize sincerely for it and ask that you notify the commission. Please note that any
views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the commission. Finally, the
recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The commission accepts no liability for any damage caused
by any virus transmitted by this email. 

Securities and Exchange Commission, Ghana.

30, 3rd Circular Road, Cantonments, Accra, Ghana,
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